From: Chad Chegwidden

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: June 21, 2018

Subject: 1123-EX-ST-2018

Message:

In response to your feedback that &quot;The following frequency band 4940-4990 MHz is allocated to the
public safety operations. Please select a different frequency band,&quot; | discussed other possibilities
with the spectrum manager at 29 Palms and would like to request any 20MHz wide allocation between
4590MHz and 4940MHz, please.

Chad Chegwidden



